
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   June 20, 2019                                                                         Bulletin #31 

 

 

Principal’s Message:   Dear Parents and Guardians:  Just before giving you some very important 
reminders, I want to thank several parents and staff who came out to our recent Outdoor Learning Area work party on 
June 7th. It was wonderful to labor together, see immediate results and to enjoy a BBQ meal. Stay tuned for our next 
work party coming in the Fall!  

                                                                Mike Abercrombie - Principal 

Deroche Elementary School                 Phone: 604-826-2360    Fax:  604-826-7138 
10340 North Deroche Rd, Deroche, BC V0M 1G0 Website:  https://deroche.mpsd.ca 
 

Reminders:   We have a busy week ahead so wanted to remind you of the following: 
1. Our Sports afternoon starts tomorrow at 12:30 on the large field.  Pizza lunch is provided for students thanks to 

our Deroche Store.  Parents are welcome to have a bite to eat too, right after the kids have been served.  There 
will be a loonie-toonie concession open to all after lunch. 

2. Our White Rock Field Trip is Wednesday the 26th.  The buses will leave at 8:00 sharp.  Parents and siblings are 
welcome to come but must arrange their own transportation.  We will be back to the school by 3:30 and the 
late bus will be available for bus students.  Don’t forget to hand in your child’s permission slip if you haven’t 
done so already. 

3. Our Awards Assembly is at 10:30 on Thursday the 27th. All parents are welcome to come and please watch for 
details of our amazing Summer Reading Program. 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Dates To Remember 
 

June 21 Cultural/Sports Day/BBQ 
June 24 Gr 6 Grad Banquet 
June 25 Gr 6 Grads to Playland 
June 26 WhiteRock Field Trip 8-3:30 
June 27 Awards Assembly 10:30 

School Supply Info 

We have a pre-package option 
for next year!  Watch for a 

notice coming home on Friday  
 

Grade 6 Grads:    We are very proud of our huge Grade 6 Grad 
group!  They will be enjoying a Grad BBQ and celebration starting at 5:00 pm 
on June 24th followed by a sleepover at the school.  The next day they will 
enjoy breakfast together and then head to Playland for the day.  Don’t forget 
to pick-up your child at the school at 4:30 pm. 
 
 

Thank Yous:   We had a great turn-out for our Appreciation Tea! 
Thanks again to our outstanding PAC and school volunteers for making this a 
special year at Deroche.  We are grateful for our community donors, reading 
volunteers, playground installers, hot lunch cooks, fundraising bakers, crafters 
and gardeners, assistant coaches and track supporters, parent drivers, 
outdoor classroom workers, special event crews and more!   
 
 
 


